
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Resolution No. 2010/26 accepting as complete the contracted work performed by
Delta Demolition Contractors, Inc., for Phase 9 of the Orbisonia Heights Redevelopment
Project, as recommended by the Public Works Director, Bay Point area. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no impact to the County General Fund. This project is fully funded by the Contra
Costa County Redevelopment Agency. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Public Works Director reports that said work has been inspected and complies with the
special provisions and standard specifications and recommends its acceptance as complete
as of December 9, 2009, for 581 South Broadway Avenue in Bay Point. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   01/12/2010 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Gayle B. Uilkema, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Susan A. Bonilla, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Lisa Dalziel,
313-2223

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  12, 2010 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: EMY L. SHARP, Deputy

cc:

C. 32

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Julia R. Bueren, Public Works Director/Chief Engineer

Date: January  12, 2010

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Accepting and Giving Notice of Completion of Contract for Demolition of property, Bay Point area. Project
No. 4500-6X5489



ATTACHMENTS
Resolution No.
2010/26 


